
 
 

 
 
 
October 6, 2022 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
ABM currently provides parking management services for all off-street parking facilities to the City of 
Racine.  Those services include; revenue collection, reporting, equipment maintenance and parking 
revenue deposits into the City of Racine financial system.   
 
ABM and the City of Racine signed a professional services agreement for parking management on 
October 30, 2014.  The contract ran for seven years, from December 1, 2014 through November 30, 2021, 
and included the cost of managing the parking ramps and amortizing the costs of acquiring new parking 
access and revenue control systems.  Common Council approved an extension of this agreement for 
management services for all off-street parking facilities (ramps & surface lots), which included the 
maintenance of all computerized fare collection and gate equipment owned by the City of Racine.  That 
extension expires on December 31, 2022. 
 
The proposed contract extension would be $13,959.50 per month, with termination of the contract by the 
City of Racine with thirty (30) days written notice.   
 
Staff recommends that the ABM contract be extended on a monthly basis beginning January 1, 2023 for a 
period no longer than 12 months, expiring on December 31, 2023. 
 
Funding for this work is available in the following accounts: 
 
Org-Obj 60383 52100  Parking System Professional Services 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works 
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
 Paul Vornholt 
 Kathleen Fischer 
 John Rooney 

Jon Dragotta 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works 
 
Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 
Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 

 
Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
(262) 636-9121 - Public Works 
(262) 636-9166 - Engineering 


